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To whom it may concern, I am writing  to submit my absolute opposition to the
Emergency  Powers Act Bill. 
            In my opinion,  there are no grounds to extend this bill.   No covid mandates of any
kind  are justified. 
             The mandated vaccination for covid is un justified, not properly tested, and un
safe.  
              Lockdowns and restrictions must end NOW.   
             It is in the best interest of Queensland, that this bill does not go ahead. 
              I am not affiliated with any organisation
              There is no evidence of a public health emergency in Queensland. 
                I will always strongly oppose any medical mandates as it violates our human
rights.  

Leanne Hand
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